Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 9:42 AM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Chris Ferreira, Staff of County Commission Chair Esteban Bovo (Exploitation) 18-64

18-64 Ferreira

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 4:53 PM

To: 'chrisfe@miamidae.gov' <chrisfe@miamidae.gov>

Cc: Turay, Radia (COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>; Perez, Martha D. (COE) <Martha.Perez2@miamidade.gov>; Diaz-

Greco, Gilma M. (COE) <Gilma.Diaz-Greco@miamidade.gov>; Kirtley, Eddie (CAO) <Eddie.Kirtley@miamidade.gov>;

Sanchez, Gerald (CAO) < Gerald. Sanchez@miamidade.gov>

Subject: 18-64 Chris Ferreira, Staff of County Commission Chair Esteban Bovo (Exploitation)

Chris,

In connection with your inquiry regarding whether you may attend a Community Council meeting to speak regarding a couple of matters concerning a home you have purchased, you may do so. However, I suggest that you not identify yourself as a County employee or a member of Commissioner Bovo's staff, but rather only as a citizen speaking on a matter personal to yourself. Also, there is no necessity to file any disclosure form regarding your appearance.

Joseph M. Centorino

Executive Director and General Counsel Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 19 W. Flagler Street, Suite 820 Miami, FL 33130

Tel: (305) 579-2594 Fax: (305) 579-0273 ethics.miamidade.gov

